March 13, 2015

Dear Parents,

On Thursday March 19<sup>th</sup>, you are invited to attend "Math-Over-Coffee" from 8:30-9:30am in the Nock library. The middle school math teachers will be presenting information related to the Common Core standards and how the shifts in standards has changed the way math looks in the classroom. They will use examples from Engage New York to show how some of the concepts are taught in class.

Please RSVP to LuAnn McKenney if you plan to attend: <a href="mailto:lmckenney@newburyport.k12.ma.us">lmckenney@newburyport.k12.ma.us</a> so we know how much coffee to brew!

Sincerely,

The Nock Math Staff